February 14, 1995

Ms. K. Lynne Saul
Halliburton NUS

Energy Group

PO Box 50736

Idaho Falls, ID 83405-0736

Dear Ms. Saul:

The purpose of this letter is to forward Emergency Response Data System (ERDS)
implementation documents. Enclosed you will find Data Point Library (DPL)
updates for South Texas Unit 2 (number 155) and Oyster Creek (number 156).
These changes should be entered into the ERDS database as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please call me at (301) 415-7128 or 2766.

Sincerely,

Origiagi 57700 =

Kenneth C. Dempsey

Emergency Response Branch

Incident Response Division

Office for Analysis and Evaluation
of Operational Data

Enclosures:

1. South Texas Unit 2, DPL update (number 155)
2. Oyster Creek DPL update (number 156)

cc w/o encl: J. Corwin, NRC

Distribution w/o encl:
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